November 28, 1970

Mr. J. Low
5 Fishervill Road
Apartment 202
Willowdale, Ontario

Dear Mr. Low:

Thank you for your recent letter showing an interest in the comet observations of one of our members. He was very pleased to receive your forms on comets and novas.

He has given me a summary of his observations and ${\mathbb T}$ am enclosing them for your interest.

We would be pleased to hear of any comments you may have in regard to them.

Sincerely yours,

Brigitte Blauertz, President SSM Amateur Astronomy Club

Brigitte Blaverty

BB Encl.